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From my laptop
Dear readers,

Finally, many countries are now moving toward the endemic phase of Covid-19. 
Borders are now opening, and we are allowed to roam the earth again. Freedom at 
last but not quite yet, Omicron is everywhere. 

March is for World Glaucoma Week (WGW), the global initiative to create public 
awareness on glaucoma, the major cause of irreversible blindness worldwide. WGW 
this year was celebrated with a ‘bang’ in Malaysia. Many activities were organised to 
create awareness not only among the public but also among the medical fraternity. 
One of the highlights this year was the Ministry of Health Annual Glaucoma 
Symposium (MAGS), which attracted many participants with an interesting scientific 
program. Kudos to the organizer and Ministry of Health, Malaysia! Malaysian Journal 
of Ophthalmology (MYJO) was given the opportunity to publish the abstracts 
submitted to MAGS in a supplement. Please check it out.

This year, Kuala Lumpur will be hosting the Asia-Pacific Glaucoma Congress as 
a hybrid event. I hope to reconnect with many of our friends and colleagues at the 
Kuala Lumpur Conference Centre in August! Take care and stay safe.

Till we meet again.

Professor Dr Liza Sharmini Ahmad Tajudin

Editor in Chief

 




